
 

 
FEBRUARY 17​TH​, 2021 
 
Right to Repair Legislation HB2698 Support 
 
Waveform is a leading online seller and installer of wireless equipment, enabling connectivity 
for consumers and businesses in rural America.  
 
Since the company’s founding in 2007, we have helped over 30,000 individuals and businesses 
improve their signal, including at least 480 customers in the state of Oregon 
 
None of the equipment manufacturers whose products we resell make available any kind of 
replacement components, repair manuals, or service guides. The result is that many of our 
customers are completely unable to repair their equipment when even the simplest component 
malfunctions or is damaged. 
 
Right to Repair legislation would benefit our customers while reducing the amount of 
equipment that becomes electronic waste. 
 
We urge immediate passage of Right to Repair, HB2698 at the earliest possible opportunity. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sina Khanifar 
 
CEO & Co-Founder 
Waveform.com 
sina@waveform.com 
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